
Peek at the Week 
07.06.24 

Our Learning 

Communication & Language Development 

We have continued Summer 1 of  Little Wandle  this 
week. We have looked at plural words (using ’es’ and ’s’  
and continued to practice chunking and blending.  
Please continue to practice Tricky Words with your 
children at home!  Phonic information for Parents 
here 

Maths  

We have been discussing vocabulary such as “double” 
“sharing” and “grouping” in Maths this week. It has 
been lots of fun to play doubling games during our 
lessons, and some of the children are becoming really 
confident at recalling number facts!  

Personal, Social and Emotional Development 

Our PSED topic this term is “My Body”. Today we 
sang a lovely rendition of “Heads, Shoulders, 
Knees and Toes” before showing great teamwork 
by drawing round each other and then labelling 
each drawing.  

 

A short but sweet week! This week we introduced the children 
to our new topic “Under the Sea”.  We will start our core text, 
The Rainbow Fish, next week. We immersed ourselves in lots 
of lovely sea themed activities this week, the favourites be-
ing: paper jellyfish craft, building a pirate ship and creating 
paper chain arms and legs for the huge octopus on Miss Mei-
kle’s wall! 

 

As the weather gets warmer, please ensure you child 
comes into school with a water bottle and a sun hat. 
Remember to apply sun cream before coming to school.  

Reception song of the week:   

Here comes the sun 

Contact us: reception@prioryschool.com              01628 600300 

  All the Reception children have been stars this week! 

 

https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/
https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uPhMyKAeYyw

